Lisa Driscoll

From: Leland Mlejnek <lamjr@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 12:52 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure X Fund Distribution

To the Community Advisory Board:

| am in favor of using some of the funds from Measure X for law enforcement personnel and equipment especially
for the Contra Costa Sheriff's Department. | think equipping the Deputies with body cameras would make the behavior
of both the personnel and those they come in contact with much more accurate and easier to evaluate. | would also like
to see more personnel in deputy, sergeant and detective positions in the satellite stations of the Sheriff’s Department.
Leland Mlejnek (43 year Resident of Contra Costa County)



